
 
 

The South Carolina Fire Academy is partnering with the National Fire Academy and presenting a 
free two-day Executive Skills Series course on its Columbia, S.C campus.   

Exercising Leadership Through Difficult Conversations 
The purpose of this course is to provide knowledge and skills for the participant to be able to 
have difficult conversations as they relate to exercising leadership when addressing adaptive 
challenges. 

Course Details 
September 28-29, 2020 
Monday and Tuesday 
8:30 a.m. - 5:30 p.m. 
 
South Carolina Fire Academy 
Denny Auditorium 
141 Monticello Trail 
Columbia, SC 29203 
  
Direct Registration Link:  7607-21-001 
     https://fire.llr.sc.gov/Portal/Registration/registration.aspx?crsidnt=69002 

The primary target audience is fire and emergency service personnel in positions of authority 
(executive level officers) who have an opportunity to exercise leadership. Participants must be 
minimally assigned to a supervisory level position (for example, a Company Officer). 

There are no prerequisites; however, participants must be minimally assigned to a supervisory 
level position. 

The Denny Auditorium seating will be arranged to maintain recommended social distancing 
guidelines. The dormitory and cafeteria will be open for this training event. If this changes, 
students will be notified prior to the start date. 

Register today! The deadline for registration is Wednesday, Aug. 12, 2020. 

Questions? Contact Mike Dunlap, NFA Coordinator for SCFA 
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